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December 21, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It’s that time again!  Pre-Registration for Pre-Teen Camp (4th - 6th grade)   

begins Sunday, December 27th!                                                                          

 

We will be going to Hartland Christian Camp, in the mountains above Three 

Rivers.  For more information about Hartland Camp, check out their website 

at www.hartlandcamp.com.  Hartland’s Pre-teen Winter Camp offers awesome 

team recreation, competitive sports tournaments, great worship music and  

challenging messages.  It’s all designed to build a strong faith in Christ and 

deepen students’ walk with Him.  The campers will enjoy delicious               

all-you-can-eat meals, friendly staff, and a huge variety of fun activities.  

 

FREE TIME ACTIVITES 

 
 

Camp is JANUARY 29—31, 2021     The cost is $195.00 per camper 

An $95 non-refundable deposit and the attached Pre-Registration Form                                                

must be turned in to the Children’s office to hold your child’s spot.  
 

Full payment is due by Sunday, January 24, 2021 (or earlier!)  
 

 

After you have submitted your deposit & Pre-Registration Form to us, you will receive an e-mail from     

Hartland Camp requesting medical and insurance information.  It is very important that we have a current 

e-mail to contact you. Your child’s registration will not be processed until this information is filled out 

on-line with Hartland Camp.   

  

REMEMBER… Your balance of $100.00 (or full payment of $195) will be due by January 24th. Camp is 

open to any child currently in 4th, 5th or 6th grade.  You must provide your own transportation to and 

from camp.  I will be sharing the names of campers for carpooling. 

 

Hartland Camps has informed us that the camps will be at 1/2 capacity this year. Space is limited, so 

don’t delay!  Complete the ATTACHED Pre-Registration Form which must be turned in to the             

Church office (2525 S. Lovers Lane) along with your $95.00 deposit.  * 

 

In His Service, 

 

 
 

Brittany Kalmink 

Director of Children’s Ministry 

bkalmink@gccvisalia.org 

559.280.7512 

  
 


